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DEPARTMENT OF CITY CLERK

January 15, 2009

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at the regular meeting of the City of Long Beach

Redevelopment Agency Board held at 9 :00 A.M . on Monday, January 19, 2009, all members

of said Board were absent there from due to the meeting having been previously canceled,

and the undersigned Clerk of the Redevelopment Agency Board declared said meeting

adjourned .
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Prepared by: Carolyn Harris
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333 W . Ocean Boulevard

	

Long Beach, CA 90802

	

562-570-6101

	

FAX 562-570-6789

CITY OF LONG BEACH


	page 1

